
From: Attracta Ui Bhroin   
Sent: vendredi, 14 juin 2024 15:20 
To: Fiona Marshall fiona.marshall@un.org; ECE-Aarhus-Compliance aarhus.compliance@un.org 
Subject: Preliminary observation on ACCC's progress review of Decision VII/8i 

 

Dear Fiona,  

 

I would be most grateful if you could pass the following update to the committee in respect 
of their review of progress in Decisions VII/8i for Ireland which was circulated on Monday of 
this week. It expresses my heartfelt appreciation for the work done by the Commitee and 
the Secretariat, and an update which I hope will be of interest given the timely nature of the 
Committee's report for one of the matters in the MoP decision VII/8(i) and what arose. 

it is rather hurried, but I am conscious of the Committee's meeting today. 

 

Kind Regards 

Attracta Uí Bhroin, Law Officer, Environmental Law Ireland 

 

 




